
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th November 2020 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We have reflected on our parent’s evening date and have decided to change it to 

the 12th January. Due to lockdown the planned parent’s evening did not take place 

and we want to ensure that you get to speak to your child’s teachers sooner than 

planned to address any concerns that you may have. 

 

You will be receiving your child’s cycle 1 assessment data in the coming days and 

this will provide the basis for the conversations. 

 

As always, communication between you and the school does not need to wait until 

a parent’s evening. If you have any concerns about your child’s progress we want 

to know about them as soon as possible so that we can work together to resolve 

any issues. 

 

Thank you once again for your support. 

 

Your sincerely  

 

 

Mr.S.Clough 

Headteacher 

 

 

  


